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Greater Fort Wayne Business Weekly - "Overtime
Regulations Are Coming- Are You Ready?"
October 13, 2016 Fort Wayne

Adam Bartrom of the Fort Wayne office authored a column for the Greater
Fort Wayne Business Weekly. The column was published on Oct. 13 and
entitled "Overtime regulations are coming - are you ready?"
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http://www.fwbusiness.com/opinions/columnist/article_f585b9b2-f8e5-57ea-92ca-4a0cf782cf0b.html

